
Tennis Seniors ACT unable to host 2021 
Australian Seniors Championships 

 

Tennis Seniors ACT has informed TSA that following a re-assessment of holding the 2021 
Australian Seniors Championships at Easter, they regrettably are unable to host the 
championships due to ITF COVID-19 requirements, local requirements and financial 
considerations. 

The TSA Executive is seeking expressions of interest from other Divisions to host the 
championships and further advice will be provided when available. 
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